
Connect with Us 

GOD’S MISSIONARY CHURCH 
2127 Hill Street 

Lebanon, PA 17046 
(717) 273-3690 

lebgmc@gmail.com 
lebanongmc.com 

facebook.com/lebanongmc 

Senior Pastor—Curtis Going 
curtisrgoing@gmail.com 

(864) 561-9907 
On leave — Pastor Alan Walter 

alankwalter@gmail.com 
(570) 765-0232 

Associate Pastor of Youth  
Joel Sickler 

joeldsickler@gmail.com 
(717) 250-2414 

Spanish Pastor—Philip Burch 
prburch@outlook.com 

(956) 279-6172 
 

English Service Schedule 
Sunday School  -  9:30 AM 

Morning Worship  -  10:30 AM 
Sunday Evening  -  6:00 PM 

Wednesday  -  7:00 PM 
Spanish Service Schedule 

Morning Worship  -  10:30 AM 

(SUBJECT TO CHANGE) 

Monday, Wednesday & Friday 
10:00 AM  -  4:00 PM 

Church Secretary Email 
noreenhabecker@gmail.com 

SERVICE SCHEDULE 

CHURCH OFFICE HOURS 

Follow Us  On  
 
 

lebanongmc 

Missionary Echoes  
Radio Broadcast 

Sundays @ 9:00—9:30 AM 
WLBR  1270 on the AM Dial 

Dial—A—Story 
(717) 273-4561 

New Story  
Weekly 

PASTORAL STAFF 

ANNIVERSARIES This Week 

BIRTHDAYS This Week 

OTHER MINISTRIES 

Remember these folks for: 
ENCOURAGEMENT 

Brenda Habecker 
 
 

APPRECIATION 

Michael & Karen Wright 
Teacher, Chapel Musician  

 

Four Week Offering Report:  
11/17/24 - 12/14/24 

General -  

Where Needed Most -  

Capital Improvement -  

 DARLENE TICE 

 ESTHER SHERMAN 

 EMMA MILLS 

 VICKI BUBB 

 RAY MERKEY 

 DONALD & MARY WANAMAKER 

 



 

  This Week   
 
        Wednesday, Dec. 25 

            Merry Christmas! 
  

There will be NO midweek        
service at the church. 

Today’s Schedule 

9:30 AM  Combined                             
Christmas Worship Service 
Sermon:  Pastor Curtis Going 
 

  6:00 PM  Christmas 
            Candlelight Service  
                                                                                                                                                                                                                        

NO Ready, Set, Go Class     

Missionary of the Week: 

Tom & Amy Tyndale 
South Asia 

      AM -  General 
 
      PM -  General 

Offering Schedule  

Congregation of the Week: 

GMC Shamokin, PA 
Rev. Stephen Aurand 

       CHRISTMAS CARDS            
Christmas card distribution at the 
church mailboxes is ongoing.    
Please be sure to check your box for 
incoming cards during this season.  
Thank you to Mary Hornberger and 
helpers for your time and effort!

Prayer Requests 

WELL PROJECT 
Special fund for repairs to 

the well for Hanover        
Fellowship Campgrounds. 
Please mark your envelope 

“Well Project”. 
Goal:  $2,500 

REMINDER: In order for contributions 
to be included on your 2024 Contribution 
Statement, they must be received or post-
marked on or before December 31, 2024. 

Note:  The offering boxes in the 
 main foyer are for a  

Christmas Blessing Offering  
for each of our four pastors. 

Let’s show our love and               
appreciation and help make their 

Christmas extra special! 

Administrative Request: 
Any information to be included 
in the weekly bulletin should be 

submitted to the secretary’s       
e-mail by no later than Thursday 

of the week the notice is to be 
entered in the bulletin. 

E-mail address: 
noreenhabecker@gmail.com 

Thank you for your cooperation! 

Looking For A Special                        
Christmas Gift? 

There is a limited supply of maroon    
long-sleeved light-weight shirts, and 
heather gray hoodies in assorted sizes 
available for sale. Also white mugs 
with the LGMC church logo while  
the supply lasts. Please see the office                                                                                      
personnel for further information. 

Pastor and Mrs. Walter 
 
John and Erma Kline 
 
Annie Snyder 
 
Maryann Minnich 
 
Christine Betz 
 
Richard Noecker 
 
Kathy Hallenbeck 
 
Roy Miller 
 
Ron Whitekettle 
 
Marlin Stahl 
 
Keith Stroup 
 
Reuben Houser 

Women of Worth 
is hosting a baby shower 

for Janessa Kauffman 
on Thursday                  

January 9, 2025 
@ 6:30PM in the FLC 

 
Baby Kauffman is          

registered at Babylist.com 
All church ladies           

are welcome 
Please sign up at the     

Info Desk 

Pastor Going 

It is a privilege to welcome you to the Lebanon God’s Missionary 
Church on this special Christmas Sunday! My prayer for you all 
this Christmas season is that you will know the reality of God’s 
presence, and that, as a result, your life will be marked by   
abounding love, peace that passes all understanding,                 
joy unspeakable and full of glory, and hope that endures. 
 

“For unto us a child is born, unto us a son is given: And the government 
shall be upon his shoulder: And his name shall be called Wonderful, 
Counseller, The mighty God, The everlasting Father,                                 
The Prince of Peace.”—Isaiah 9:6 


